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Home of the Falcons 

2024-2025 School Year: 

It’s funny to think about a new school year when there’s so much fun being had during Summer School. But, here we are getting 
ready for another GREAT year of growing, learning, and fun! 

 A very warm welcome to those new students joining our Hustisford family. We are looking forward to getting to know you all, and 
welcome back to all our returning families. We have missed everyone. Please make sure to stop by in the mornings for a warm, nutritious 
breakfast served daily before school. We will continue to offer PBJ as an alternate entrée option, this selection will need to be made in the 
morning during lunch count at both JHE and the Middle School/High School. A variety of fresh fruits and vegetables are available daily with 
meals. We are working hard to bring some more options to our students this year! 

You will be able to access our monthly menus for both Breakfast and Lunch on the School Website per usual. Please remember that there 
are still nationwide manufacturing shortages and that supplies may be unavailable. Any changes to our menus will be communicated as 
quickly as possible. 

We will continue to offer Ala’ Carte options at the Middle School/High School. Please be sure to submit a written request to 
Rileyd@Hustisford.k12.wi.us  if you’d like restrictions put on your students food service account. All student food service accounts must 
have a positive account balance to purchase from the Ala Carte Menu. We will also continue to offer a to-go lunch to our seniors that leave 
campus for lunch. There is an additional $ 0.25 charge for this. All students will need to sign up at the Café by 8:30AM in order to ensure 
their lunch will be waiting for them. 

Please be sure to keep student lunch accounts in a positive balance. There is the option to pay on-line as well. Please reference our School 
Board Policy for Food Services for further information on accounts. 

We are looking forward to a Happy and Healthy school year. As always menu suggestions are appreciated and will be taken into 
consideration when planning the monthly meals. . Please feel free to contact your Food Service Director, Devan Riley at ext. 228 with any 
questions, or concerns in reference to Food Service. 

See you all soon, and as always it’s a great day to be a Falcon! 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 Hustisford Food Service Staff  
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